
 

 

15 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
This is a reminder that we have our Parent-Teacher Meetings this evening online, for you to 
discuss your young person’s progress in each subject. School Cloud will have sent an email 
confirming your appointments, which contains a link to access them. 
 
The booking system is now closed, if you have not yet made appointments but would like to, 
please contact me at the school - srolt@carringtonschool.org 
 
For those who have not yet used the School Cloud video appointments, the following guide 
explains how to access your appointments. Click Here for a Guide to Access Video 
Appointments 
  
If you have any questions about the process, please contact me (srolt@carringtonschool.org). 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
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